
THE NEW ROCHELLE BASKETBALL ASSOCIATION 
 

Cordially invites you to  
 

MEET-THE-HUGUENOTS BRUNCH 
on 

 

SUNDAY, DECEMBER 1, 2013, 12:00 NOON - 2:00 PM 
 

at 
 

BECKWITH POINTE 
700 Davenport Avenue, New Rochelle, New York 10805 

(914) 235-0620 
 

Celebrate the beginning of the 2013-14 season, 
when the Boys will be defending their Section One Championship 

& 
Come meet the players and coaches, and get an inside-look at  

the Huguenots' game plan for back-to-back Gold Balls!! 
 

LET OUR YOUNG WARRIORS KNOW 
THAT YOU BLEED PURPLE TOO!! 

All proceeds to benefit the New Rochelle Basketball Association 
 

$25, payable on-line at:  
http://www.newrochellebasketball.org/%23!place-your-ad-in-the-journal/c8cx#!reserve-your-place-at-the-brunch/c1nr1) 

 (contributions to the NRBA are  tax-deductible under IRC 501(c)(3)) 

 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We hope you'll be able to join us on December 1.  To enable us to plan appropriately, please RSVP via email (by 
Wednesday, November 27) to Marissa Neff: neffm@jacksonlewis.com .  If you are unable to be there in person 
and would like to help, please send your tax-deductible contribution to the NRBA, c/o Andy Peterson, NRBA 
Secretary-Treasurer, 1 North Broadway, Ste. 1502, White Plains, NY 10601.  Thanks!! 
 

Visit us on the web at http://www.newrochellebasketball.org 

About the NRBA ... 
 

 In a positive environment nourished by New Rochelle’s rich diversity, the NRBA was founded in 2011 with the 

purpose of taking New Rochelle basketball to the “next level."  The NRBA uses basketball as a means of inspiring our youth, 

especially the most needy, to reach their full potential - as players and people.  Education is key.  

 

 Almost everything associated with running a successful program has its cost. Gear and equipment for players and 

facilities, tournament and referee fees, meals for players during road trips, tutors for college entrance exams are just some of 

the expenses associated with a great program.  The NRBA is already making its presence felt; with your generous 

contribution, you enable us to help our kids become "slam-dunks" in the game of life!! 
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